Heather Cooke

From: Janet Bolger <info@emra.ie>
Sent: 21 January 2019 10:19

To: RSES

Subject: RSES - Online submission
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Janet Bolger
Organisation: Moyville resident

Message Body:

Ballyboden is badly in need of a metro system that can connect to the Luas stops.

*please note the above date for closure of submissions is incorrect Friday is actually the 25th January in case this
causes any confusion .

This e-mail was sent from a submission form on Eastern &amp; Midland Regional Assembly (http://emra.ie}



